D. MIGHAEL MURRAY
2550 M STREET. N.'W.
WasHINGTON, D.G. 20037

November 19, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

NDear Dr. Garcia:

I just wanted to get this note of thanks off to you
in regard to all the help you provided in making the
Corpus Christi rally a huge success. Fritz remarked to
me in Minneapolis on Election night that the event in
Corpus Christi was the best of his campaign. Despite the
loss, he was very upbeat about the participation of the
Hispanic community in Southwestern Texas. The rally
was an event the Hispanic people can be very proud of,
because they made it happen. Your contributions were
invaluable.to its success.

It is my sincerest hope that when you or your
family are ever in Washington you will give me a call.

-

Again, I am very grateful for your participation
and contribution.

Sincegely,
’

D. Michael Murray
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